
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/27/2018 12:54:56 PM
Subject: RE: Insurance Tyler Bryant

I emailed Gwen at PEBA on Friday and she read it Monday, I don’t have a response yet.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 11:58 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Insurance Tyler Bryant
 
​Did you get a chance to check into this?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 7:02 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Insurance Tyler Bryant 
 
BCBS told Tyler his coverage on my insurance was terminated Feb 2017. Can you find out if this the case and if 
I was charged for any coverage for him past Feb 2017?
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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